
Dear Confreres and Consoeurs. 
I am in the process of collecting material for the history of our 
Order in Australia so beyond tapping the archives I would like to 
tap into your own experiences. To this end our worthy webmaster, 
Msgr Tony Toms, has consented to send out my request for help. 
If you are able could you please consider answering the following 
points and also send me copies, suitably identified, of photos, 
paper cuttings, memorabilia, etc that you feel might be useful. 
Anything you wish returned please let me know. I cannot promise 
to use everything that comes to me but it would be most helpful to 
have a store of material to draw upon. 
Many of our earliest members are no longer with us so anything 
you are able to tell me about them would be very valuable. 
I will presume that any material or details sent can be used freely.  
Any history should not be merely of facts but have a human face. 
Nevertheless, facts are the building blocks upon which the history 
can stand so I would be grateful to receive both facts and insights. 
 
 
Personal details 

 

Title and Name 
 
Contact point (address, phone) 
 
Rank/Awards/ Honours and dates of reception including dates and 
places of installation 
 
Personal reminiscences relating to OLJ. These might include 
contacts with other members of the Order, pilgrimages undertaken. 
etc.  
 
 
 
 
Yours fraternally, 
John 

 
The Rev’d Dr John Cohen, OLJ 


